
 
 
 
 

 

Financial Services 
4077 SW Research Way 

Corvallis, OR 97333 
 

Memorandum 

To:  Taxing Districts 

From:  Randi Hamlet, Accounting Supervisor 

Re:  Formula Error 

Date:  August 12, 2024 

             

Due to a formula error in our worksheet, districts being paid through the pool were 
underpaid on August 9, 2024.  We have scheduled payment for the remaining 
amount owed. Please see attached PDF that shows what should have been paid and 
what was paid on 8/9/24 and 8/12/24. 

The distribution report for July 2024 that was posted on 8/9/24 is correct.  

If you have any questions about this correction, I can be reached at 541-766-6003 or 
Randi.k.hamlet@bentoncountyor.gov 
 

 
 


